Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. (085 s 2022

February 2, 2022

NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF THE COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Employees
All Others Concerned

2 Attached is RDC VIII-SDS Memorandum 2201001 re Notice of Re-Assignment of Dr.
George M. Colorado as Director IV to CHED Regional Office XIII (CARAGA Region). Dr.

Maximo C. Aljibe replaced him.

2. In view thereof, all official communications intended for CHED Region VIII shall be

addressed to the new Regional Director:

Dr. MAXIMO C. ALJIBE, CESO il

Regional Director

Commission on Higher Education
Athletic Road, Brgy. 43-B, Quarry District

Tacloban City, Leyte 6500

3. For information and guidance.

EVEL
~— Regional Director

Enclosure: As stated

Reference: As stated
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L Republic of the Philippines
U EJL REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL |
reim e Eastern Visayas (Region VIII)

SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE (SDC)

RDC VIII-SDC MEMORANDUM 2201001 ?51

FOR : ALL RDC VIII-SDC OFFICERS AND MEMBERS
FROM : The Co-Chairperson

SUBJECT NOTICE OF RE-ASSIGNMENT OF DR. GEORGE M.

COLORADO AS DIRECTOR IV TO CHED REGIONAL
OFFICE XIll (CARAGA REGION)

DATE : 27 January 2022

1. A memorandum was sent by the Commission on Higher Education (CHED) Regional
Office VIIl on 3 January 2022, informing the re-assignment of Dr. George M.
Colorado as the CHED Regional Director to CARAGA. He will be replaced by Dr.
Maximo C. Aljibe as CHED VIII's new Regional Director.

2. Furthermore, the RDC VIII-SDC Secretariat is currently shortlisting potential new
SDC Chairpersons and would appreciate members' recommendations on who
should be nominated as new Chair for the remaining period. Kindy send your
recommendations to the RDC VIII-SDC focal person, Ms. Sarina Joy O. Odivilas of
the NEDA VIII DRD, thru email at sdcviiisecretariat@gmail.com.

3. Forinformation and consideration.

Thank vou and keep safe.

JL 11y~
ATTY. MIGUEL TEZON

Co-Chairperson, RDC VIII-SDC and
RDC VIl - Private Sector Representative for Labor
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